
Young Learners’ October Course 2024
Many countries have a long half-term in October and our Young Learners’ October Course offers a fun and 
useful way to spend the holiday in York.

Lots of language course locations rely on good weather and are only really fun in the warmest of the summer 
months. York is lucky! We are a year-round city and have lots to see and do at times when other locations are 
closing down!

Our programme makes the most of York in autumn and students have the chance to visit many of the key 
tourist attractions.

The course is open to students from 11 to 17 (older if still at school) and they can travel alone or with a 
parent. Parents are welcome on our Gold Course and families can share rooms in Melton Guest House, our 
beautiful hotel, next to the College.

Students travelling alone are looked after by all of us but especially by our welfare staff. We have some lovely 
Homestay Hosts to provide accommodation and a warm Yorkshire welcome!

29th September - 3rd November

Want to know more?  Visit: www.melton-college.co.uk Family Courses!

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

0930 4 x 45 min lessons 4 x 45 min lessons 4 x 45 min lessons 4 x 45 min lessons 4 x 45 min lessons

1315 Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch

1400 2 x 45 min Lessons Lesson Out 2 x 45 min Lessons Lesson Out 2 x 45 min Lessons

1600 Tour of York Bowling Quiz

Saturday

Full-day excursion to The Yorkshire Coast

The activities shown are an example, full details are available on our website!


